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MACROBUTTON DoFieldClick [Your Name]
MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [Street Address]
MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [City, ST  ZIP Code]
June 23, 2003
MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [Recipient Name]
MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [Title]
MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [Company Name]
MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [Street Address]
MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [City, ST  ZIP Code]
Dear MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [Recipient Name]:

I’m truly sorry that our actions have upset you. As you’re aware, our commitment to our customers is to provide the highest level of service of any bank in Nevada. I appreciate hearing from you when we fall short of that goal.

In researching your account to determine why you were assessed so many late charges, I noticed that your mortgage payment is usually received a day or two after the due date.

Our mortgage policy is quite clear: Payments must be received by the due date. If they’re held up in the mail, it is not our responsibility. However, I’ve seen to it that the five late charges have been removed from our records and your account credited. But we can’t continue to be so forgiving with subsequent late payments, and we won’t repeat this good faith gesture.

I suggest you mail your payments a few days earlier or bring payment to one of our branch offices to insure prompt credit.

Thanks for using Woodgrove Bank. If you have any questions, please call me at (702) 555-0159.

Sincerely,
 MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [Your Name]
MACROBUTTON DoFieldClick [Title]
